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November 20, 2020 

Ms. Hilary Norton 

Chairperson 

California Transportation Commission 

1120 N Street, MS-52 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

Dear Chairperson Norton, 

On behalf of the Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority, I would like to express our appreciation and 

support for the California Transportation Commission's staff recommendation (CTC) of Senate Bill 1 

(SB 1) funding for the projects we submitted in the Local Partnership Program (LPP) Solutions for 

Congested Corridors (SCC), and Trade Corridors Enhancement Program (TCEP). 

CTC's recommendation of our US 101/De La Cruz/Trimble Interchange Improvements in the LPP, will 

provide significant coordination and delivery of active transportation infrastructure, enhanced safety 

elements and support local economic activity. CTC's recommendation of our US 101/SR 25 Interchange 

Improvements under the TCEP will provide significant freight infrastructure, enhanced safety elements 

and active transportation infrastructure as well as contribute to economic development activity and goods 

movement in the Bay Area and Central Coast. 

Although our two other submittals - Caltrain grade separation project in the City of Mountain View (LPP) 

and the Santa Clara County US 101 Express Lanes project (SCC) were not recommended at this time, 

we will continue to advance both projects through final design. Should SB 1 funding become available 

sooner, we ask for your highest consideration of these two deserving projects. As a transportation 

authority, we know firsthand how difficult it is to select a limited number of projects from a large pool of 

project nominations, so we appreciate your consideration. 

Thanks again for selecting our projects in this round and, we strongly urge the Commission to approve 

CTC staff's recommendations in all three SB 1 program areas at your December 2020 meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Nur�ni� 
General Manager/Chief Executive Officer 

cc: Mitch Weiss, CTC, Executive Director 
Therese McMillan, MTC, Executive Director 
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